
 

Club Child Welfare Statement: 

Photography & Videography 

 
In line with its Privacy Notice, Monton Cricket Club (“the Club”) may use photographs of coaches and 
junior members during club coaching to promote the club on its website & social media platforms. 
 
Team Managers of junior teams may take photographs during or after matches to celebrate cricketers’ 
achievements, either to share with team members or to promote on the club website and social media 
platforms. 
 
Withholding consent for photography & videography 
 
A parent/carer/guardian of a junior cricket members may withhold or opt out of either or 
both photography or videography at any time by contacting Club Privacy & Compliance Officer, 
Bruce Hailey (cricket@montonsportsclub.co.uk) 
 
Livestreaming of Games 
 
The Club has the facility for live-streaming all its cricket matches using the My Action Replay steaming 
service.  This is a very useful way of keeping connected with our wider membership, and for coaching.    
 
Parent/carer/guardian for all junior cricket section members are free to withhold consent, or to opt 
out of live streams by contacting Club Privacy & Compliance Officer, Bruce Hailey, as above.   
 
In all cases we are also able to discuss alternatives to withholding consent, but at the time addressing 
concerns that you may have.   


